
PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

MAY MEETING DATE CHANGE 

 

 
Please take notice that the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees rescheduled the  

May 20, 2020 monthly meeting to May 27, 2020 at 7:00 pm at the CDC building, 

71 Maple Avenue, Cohocton.  Due to COVID-19 the meeting will be limited to ten 

people at a time and all attendees will be required to wear a mask and practice 

social distancing.    
 

Said meeting is open to the public in accordance with the NYS open meetings law. 

 

 
Dated:  May 20, 2020 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer  

 

 

 

 


